some 90% right. If you disagree let us know at the members meeting.

NEWSFLASH. Tuppy spoke at the Oxford Union in favour of pornography AND WON !!!



. Come Saturday morning we are still worried about who if anybody would come Then at Midday the message with the address of the party went on the answerphone which was immediately swamped. Nothing like had been seen since the World Cup but that was only football this was important. Committee members and helpers were contacted for help. In the end 600 did make it but unfortunately some were never able to find our whereabouts. We can only say sorry sorry sorry and tell you we are upping the technology to help us next time.

Many many people gave of their time and talents I will not name names but thank one and all. See you in Dec.

This years anarchist Bookfair packed out the whole of the Conway Hall complex on Oct 17th,attracting libertarians from across the country and Europe. Our event REVOLUTIONARY SEXUALITY filled the Brockway Hall with lively contributions,porn films and performances. It was indeed a great success The show aimed to explain (and show) how sex workers enjoy there work,that monogomy is limiting and that we own our bodies and what consenting adults do with our own bodies is no business of the state

This year for the first time the argument for sexual freedom has been wholly adopted by the people at the bookfair.

NEWSLETTER

The last AGM also decided that members should receive a regular newsletter with news of past events and early warnings of what is to come. If you want we can also carry notices about allied groups and their events and small advertisements are also possible. More information from the editor or at the members meeting.

Your, news Views, Listings, and Poems very very welcome Also let me know if you want any change to your name /address as we have it mailing list Contact Robert on 0171 278 5001

Sexual Freedom Coalition

NOV 1998

MEMBERS NEWSLETTER NUMBER 1.

We can be contacted via
Info line 0171 460 1979
Website /www.sfc.org.uk
Fax 0171 493 4479
e-mail info@sfc.org.uk.
Technophobes can use P O box 4ZB
London
W1A 4ZB.



Dear

Great thanks for your voluntary contribution to the success of the SFC. Welcome the first sfc newsletter as a member a special invitation to our first Members meeting which will be held on Nov 30th. Full details and agenda are given later in the letter.

At the A G M earlier this year it was decided to reorganise the sfc by offering membership to every one who has shown practical loyalty to one of our projects. As a Member I encourage you to attend members meetings which will be the sovereign decision making body of the coalition. We hope these will be more relaxed and friendly occasions than our Plenary and Campaign meetings of the past where any one could come in.

So do come to our first Members Meeting on Nov.30th. We do need your input to make the Coalition a success.

MUBINUBIBIRS MUBIBITUNG.

MG. Above PLOUGH PUB MUSEUM St. W C 1 8PM SHARP MON 30TH NOV.1998

PROVISIONAL AGENDA

- 1. INTRODUCTIONS
- 2. MINUTES OF A G M to be circulated
- 3. Order of AGENDA
- 4 REPORTS with discussion a Officers reports Secretary, Treasurer, Press Editor
- b Working Groups
- c Reports of events at which we have been active.
- 10 minute break
- 5. PLANS

Petition ,Prostitution Pride, Arcadia

6. General Ideas announcements, Any Other Business

SFC BOOKSTALL

First Annual Report (how it began) £1
Sexual Freedom Bill £1
Consenting Adults No 2 £1

FORTHCOMING EVENTS

EROTICA

Olympia Nov 27-29th.

come to see all the best in porn or perv

better still come and help, to sell our paper or

help on the stall

ARCADIA IV

SAT. 12TH DECEMBER

Your last chance to party in 98 Even better with bigger dungeon.

Order your tickets early.

Come and bring your friends

N B Members may come as singles if they wish

CANABIS Conference

On legalization of recreational drugs Nov 13-15 in Luton Info 01582 563 126

NEWS AND REVIEW

It seems a long time since the A G M but it has been a time of activity and

Our least successful efforts have been on the POLITICAL front where it seems the Home Office is going ahead with its "review" of the sex laws without any consultation. We have also been in contact with the BBFC about there suggested new system of film classification and Chris Smith over our right to receive erotic European T V channels

This work will go on

On a happier note we have been involved in no less than five successful events over the summer and autumn which have helped spread the word to ever more people.

Our SEXUAL FREEDOM WEEKEND was the 24th -26th July and central London-Soho and Picadilly -- saw us take to the streets in all our fetish finery for the great SEXUAL FREEDOM PARADE. Those on the ground were most interested the press less so.



On the Friday evening the EROTIC OSCARS GALA FILM NIGHT at the Lux cinema in Hoxton was a sell out.

Then only two day later filled Conway Hall(the small one anyway) for a great afternoon which brought together speakers with a wide range of interests and ideas. The plans and thoughts brought before us are already place notably the mystery plays at Southwark.

The big week for all at SFC was that ending on the 13th. Sep. for it included the two big autumn events; the SEX WORKERS' "Show and Tell "and ARCADIA III

On the Wednesday the University of East London ran a day conference SEX WORK REASSESED. The sh had a most successful stall and provided the memorable evening entertainment at the GREEN MAN in Stratford High St. one of London's famous stripping pubs well known by many of our working members. and again, we filled it to overflowing

The main event was our SEX WORKERS" SHOW AND TELL" roadshow hosted by Micki. At the start the audience was quite sharply divided into SFC supporters, academics and pub regulars. However as the girls explained and demonstrated their various skills and specialities it soon became clear we shared a common interest and the groups came together to listen and appreciate a little better what goes on behind the scenes of sex work and indeed what the various specialists can offer.

Well done girls and boys I anyway look forward to the next time.

Scarcely had the last of us (guess who? no prizes) got home to bed that it was all hand to getting the house ready for ARCADIA. The venue was smaller than last time so much thought and indeed agonising was needed over the allocation of rooms and who should run them. Most reports say we got it